
 
 
 
 
         26 July, 2011 
 
 
Federal Communications Commission 
Aviation Ground Services 
P. O. Box 358260 
Pittsburg, PA  15251-5260 
 
 
Subject: Single Frequency Experimental License – Arlington Airport, Arlington Texas 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
Bell Helicopter is requesting a single frequency temporary license in order to perform R 
&D flight test activities at the Bell flight test facility located next to the Arlington 
Municipal Airport in Arlington, Texas for a period of about four months.  Testing 
involves development that will lead to unmanned flights in Yuma.  Testing under this 
license shall involve manned flights to the south of the Arlington, Texas Municipal 
Airport and within a range of 75 Km.  
 
Transmitter: 
TTS‐11330 S‐band Telemetry Transmitter 
Teletronics Technology Corp. 
Emission Designator: 3M50F1D 
 
Stop buzzer: 
The designated point of contact to terminate transmissions if interference occurs is Mr. 
Cal Cooper or Mrs. Valori Reid with Bell flight test data operations at (817) 280-4862. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
Mark Stoufflet 
BHTI Frequency Coordinator 
Tel. 817-280-7984   
Cell: 817-994-3674 
FAX: 817-278-7984  


